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Noise Bylaw Exception Polling Form 

February 7, 2022 
Dear Neighbours of 133 Smith Road;

By now you will have received a copy of the Noise Bylaw Exception letter from Mountains Studio on February 1, 2022.

By signing below, you are indicating whether or not you support the City of Kamloops granting an extension to the 
Noise Bylaw (7:00 am–10:00 pm) on February 15, 2022 at 133 Smith Road to film starting at 9:00 pm and complete 
work by 1:00 am on February 15, 2022. During that time the production will make all efforts to minimize noise, including 
generators, wherever possible. 

The exterior filming includes scenes with dialogue, some sounds of people partying (occasional hollering and louder 
talking), and does not involve flashing lights, gunfire, special effects, or stunts.

The scene lighting will be placed backing onto the alleyway behind the home and that area will be brighter than normal. 

Street Name: 					   
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Name (Print) Signature Phone (optional) Support
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NOT 
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First Visit Date: 						       Time: 				  

Second Visit Date: 					      Time: 				  

Final Visit Date: 						      Time: 				     

Alternatively, residents may email their address, contact information, and whether or not they support the extension 
request to filmproduction@kamloops.ca and the City of Kamloops Film Official will receive it. 

Thank you for continuing to engage with the film industry in Kamloops!


